
                                   SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION STATEMENT 

 

We are posting this Supplemental Information Statement as a result of numerous inquiries we have received from 

our shareholders and other interested parties that, based on erroneous rumors, our Company is somehow linked 

with the development and launching of President Trump’s recently announced new social media platform 

“TRUTH Social”. We are reaffirming that we are not associated with any such prospect.  However, we were 

approached by filmmakers planning to produce a documentary on President Trump called “The Martyr”. 

On an entirely different note, we have been actively pursuing the potential acquisition of targeted consumer brands 

which we believe are undervalued and/or have undermarketed product as a means of expanding and capitalizing 

our digital production and marketing expertise.  By refocusing our efforts in this regard and upon successfully 

closing these types of acquisitions we can continue to operate our present Entertainment Division in concert with 

a newly established Consumer Brands Division. This will present us with significant subsequent growth 

opportunities, including providing important synergies between each Division. By combining our digital 

production resources and expertise with popular consumer brands we will be able to both create significant 

shareholder value, as well as diversifying and establishing a sound growth plan for the future. We see many 

opportunities through this type of business combination, including but not limited to, the production of 

infomercials and marketing materials for the newly acquired consumer brands, driving consumer focused 

marketing campaigns, including product placement in our movies and TV programs, and initiating co-op 

promotions on a nationwide basis. Additional information in this regard will be published as we successfully 

continue to move forward in this new direction.  

Gary Rasmussen 

CEO 

Global Entertainment Holdings, Inc. 

November 8, 2021 

About Global Entertainment Holdings, Inc.  

Global Entertainment Holdings, Inc. (OTC: GBHL): GBHL is a publicly held, entertainment company. The 

Company’s goal is to build a worldwide entertainment organization with a multitude of domestic and foreign 

production and distribution affiliates. GBHL, operating through its wholly owned subsidiaries, Global Universal 

Film Group and Global Entertainment Film Fund, is in the process of developing and producing a slate of 

motion pictures and made-for-TV content, employing recognizable-named talent, for worldwide release. GBHL 

is focused on the development and financing of these feature-length films. GBHL, its wholly owned subsidiary, 

You’ve Got The Part, Inc. (www.YGTP.net), attempts to capitalize on the current popularity of Hollywood, 

social media and reality-based programming by casting online roles in feature films, TV programs, live events 

and commercials   that everyone with a smart phone or digital camera can apply for.  

 

Contact Information:  

 Global Entertainment Holdings Inc. info@globaluniversal.com  (877) 807-8880 

 


